Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, March 28, 2011 9:30 AM

To: 'Steve Carter’

Subject: RE: Haber Oil, 1401 Grand Avenue, San Leandro, Case No. RO0000370
Steve,

That would be fine. If you can do it in the next couple of weeks it would probably be best and would keep it pretty close
to the first quarter.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Steve Carter [mailto:scarter@stratusinc.net]

Sent: Friday, March 25, 2011 4:53 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: Haber Oil, 1401 Grand Avenue, San Leandro, Case No. RO0000370

Mark:

The attached letter is our notification that Stratus has been retained to provide environmental consulting services at the
subject site. | just received notification of this change yesterday, so at this time | am not completely up to speed on the
project. | will be reviewing the documents available on the GeoTracker and Alameda County Environmental Health
Department websites, and will then develop a plan for moving forward.

| saw your letter of July 24, 2009 to Mr. Chopra and Jaswant & Lakhvir Brar directing that the monitoring well network
was to be sampled on a semiannual basis in the first and third quarters. As there are only four work days left in the first
quarter and our sampling schedule is already full, | propose that Stratus will sample the monitoring wells as early in the
second quarter (April) as possible, and then again late in the third quarter (and then on a first and third basis after that).
Please let me know if this is acceptable (if not, | may be able to adjust our sampling schedule, | would just prefer not to
have to do that).

Stephen J. Carter, P.G.
Stratus Environmental, Inc.

(530) 676-6008 direct
(916) 813-3778 mobile
scarter@stratusinc.net

b% Please consider the environment before printing this eMail



STRATUS

ENVIRONMENTAL; INC 3330 Cameron Park Drive, Ste 550

Cameron Park, California 95682
(530) 676-6004 ~ Fax: (530) 676-6005

March 25, 2011

Mr. Mark Detterman

Alameda County Health Care Services Agency
Environmental Health Department

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250
Alameda, California 94502-6577

Subject: Change of Consultant for Haber Oil
1401 Grand Avenue, San Leandro
(ACEHD Case # RO0000370, GeoTracker ID T0600101827)

Mr. Detterman:

This letter has been prepared by Stratus Environmental, Inc. (Stratus), on behalf of Mr. Mohan
Chopra, for the Haber Oil site located at 1401 Grand Avenue in San Leandro, California. Mr.
Chopra has retained Stratus to provide environmental consulting services for the subject site.
Steve Carter (PG 5577) will be the project manager; please copy all correspondence from the
Alameda County Environmental Health Department to Mr. Carter at 3330 Cameron Park Drive,
Suite 550, Cameron Park, CA, 95682.

If you need additional information, you can reach me at (530) 676-6008 or scarter@stratusine.net.

Sincerely,
STRATUS ENVIRONMENTAL, INC.

Co T

Stephen J. Carter, PG
Project Manager

cc: Mr. Mohan Chopra

K:A\Haber Oil\Coorespondence\Consultant Change Notification.doc



	RO370_CORRES_2011-03-28.pdf
	Change of consultant letter

